
SERAMPORE COLLEGE 

Notice 

Following the notice issued by The Registrar, University of 

Calcutta, dated 30/04/2024, this is to inform all concerned that 

regular classes at Serampore College (ASC Departments) shall 

remain suspended from 02/05/2024 to 11/05/2024. However, all 

practical/tutorial examinations will proceed as scheduled. All 

respective departments are requested to make necessary 

arrangements for the same. 

 

 

Date: 30.04.2024      Vice-Principal (ASC) 

                          Bvnvn  Serampore College 

 


